
Union criticises government for inaction over 
staff shortages

 Denmark 

The FOA public services union has criticised the government for failing to come up 
with any concrete and urgent measures to tackle the shortage of health and social 
care staff particularly in eldercare. The government announced a major mapping 
exercise in July last year that was aimed at identifying the challenges facing 
municipalities. The resulting report adds little to the facts and figures that the 
unions have produced over the years to warn of the scale of staff shortages. The 
FOA also argues that the promised DKK 150 million (EUR 20 million) to help boost 
recruitment is inadequate, being spread over four years and covering 98 
municipalities.
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